
TOWN OF OTEGO 

  November 1, 2022 

 

The Town Board of the Town of Otego held a public hearing on Wednesday, October 26, 2022 at 5:30  

pm at the Municipal Building, 3526 State Highway 7, Otego, New York.  The purpose of the meeting was 

to conduct an additional budget workshop. 

 

The following members were present: 

 

                       Joseph Hurlburt Town Supervisor 

                       Terry Brown Councilperson 

                       Barbara Stanton Councilperson 

                       Royce Livingston Councilperson 

                       Jimmy Hamm Councilperson  

                        

Also present: Karen Kropp and Beth Westfall. 

 

The board completed the revision of the 2023 Preliminary Town of Otego budget.  Royce Livingston 

made a motion, seconded by Terry Brown to end the budget workshop. 

 

A motion was made by Barbara Stanton, seconded by Terry Brown, to enter a regular meeting to vote on 

the revised preliminary budget.  Motion:  5 Ayes, 0 Nays. 

 

A motion was made by Barbara Stanton, seconded by Royce Livingston, to adopt the preliminary budget 

as the final budget for 2023.  Motion:  5 Ayes, 0 Nays. 

 

A motion was made by Royce Livingston, seconded by Jimmy Hamm to adjourn the meeting. 

Motion:  5 Ayes, 0 Nays. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:04 pm. 

 

    Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

    Terri Horan 

    Town Clerk 
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